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Just two in five GP Registrars plan to work in UK General Practice once they complete training, a devastating BMA poll reveals.

Patient-facing materials have now been produced to promote the benefits of patient choice. Patients have a legal right to choose which Hospital they are referred to for their first outpatient appointment when they are being referred for treatment by a healthcare professional.


From 1 April, the Lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests supply service for patients potentially eligible for COVID-19 treatments has been updated to include:
· People aged 85 years and over.
· People with end-stage heart failure who have a long-term ventricular assistance device.
· People on the organ transplant waiting list.
· People aged 70 years and over, or who have a BMI of 35 kg/m2 or more, diabetes or heart failure, and: − are resident in a care home, or − are already hospitalised.
Eligible patients can obtain a free box of five LFD tests from Community Pharmacy. 
A positive LFD result may help to determine whether the patient is referred to a COVID-19 treatment service.


Over the counter items that should not be routinely prescribed
This is general guidance issued under Section 14Z51 of the NHS Act 2006 to reduce unwarranted variation, improve patient outcomes and provide value for money for the NHS. 
It provides recommendations for items that are available over the counter and should not be routinely prescribed in primary care.

https://www.england.nhs.uk/publication/policy-guidance-conditions-for-which-over-the-counter-items-should-not-be-routinely-prescribed-in-primary-care/
